Dojo Message 8th January 2021
Good Afternoon Everyone,

Here is a link to the video that may help you iron out some issues you are having. In it we
cover:

How to ensure you are linked to the school's account (if you are being asked for a google
classroom code this may help you).

How to ensure that you have the latest version of Google so that your child has the 'hands
up' function and is able to add a background.

Some other tips to ensure that your child can be focussed on their lessons.
| hope it is useful for you.

https://youtu.be/jl6vVKYchtU



https://youtu.be/jl6vVkYchtU

